
From: Laura Wells < 

Subject: Lockdowns 

Date: March 6, 2021 at 7:58:02 AM GMT-5 

To: aletham@kawarthalakes.ca, eyeo@kawarthalakes.ca, 
kseymourfagan@kawarthalakes.ca, delmslie@kawarthalakes.ca, 
aveale@kawarthalakes.ca, pdunn@kawarthalakes.ca, rashmore@kawarthalakes.ca, 
poreilly@kawarthalakes.ca, trichardson@kawarthalakes.ca 
 

Good morning,   We are writing to you because we are deeply concerned about the 
government’s response to the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
The lockdown measures being imposed by the government are draconian and are 
causing much more harm than good.  People that are speaking out against such 
measures are being silenced by the media. 
 
Are you in favour of these measures?  Is this the future you want for yourself, your 
family, your friends?  We know it’s not the future we want for ourselves or anyone else 
and we believe these measures will just continue and that more more restrictive 
mandates will come into effect. 
 
Please review the information at the link below and join with other politicians to help us 
get safely through this time and return to normal. 
 
https://www.libertycoalitioncanada.com/end-the-lockdown-caucus 
 
Peter & Laura Wells 
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